HB 1550 -- COMMERCIAL ICE
SPONSOR: Sassmann

This bill specifies that any water used to manufacture ice intended
for human consumption must be from a source approved as a drinking
water supply and that any packaged ice product imported into the
state intended for human consumption must be from a source approved
as a drinking water supply in the jurisdiction which it was
manufactured. In addition, ice that is processed and packaged must
meet certain requirements specified in the bill and the labeling on
the packaging material must include at least the product name, net
weight, and manufacturer's name and contact information.

This bill is the similar to HB 143 (2023).



